PHONE GL 2-6741

The JiT Buoadtasting (o, e

Serving ERIE—Pennsylvania's Third City—

ER‘E, PENNA' Gateway to the Great St. Lawrence Seaway

PETE COTICCHIA
Executive Vice President

April 6, 1961
Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 So. Clarkson
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to verify your reception report of
January 23, 1961 between the hours of 4:09 Am to
330 Am E.S.T..

Thank you for your reception report.

Yours tr /}

Richard M, ‘ahniser
Chief Engineer
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